
Adult Services Librarian Report 
Programming 
Taste of Central and South America  

Yenny took patrons to Argentina via her presentation during October’s 

Taste of Central and South America program.  Her presentation covered 

Argentina’s culture, climate, history, landmarks, dances and gastronomy.  She 

also prepared fresh Chimichurri, Alfajores, and Yerba Mate drink.  I prepared a 

smoked cut of meat called Vacio popular in Argentina.  Attendees mentioned 

they loved the food and learning more about the countries .  Many stayed later 

talking with Yenny and I about the country. 

Yenny presenting and serving patrons during Taste 
of Central and South America (above).  My smoker 
preparing the meat just before the program (left). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Walking Club 

Donna continues to explore local Kaukauna trails with our Walking Club 

patrons each Wednesday.  They explored the 1000 Islands trails near the Nelson 

Overlook on October 16th.  The colors are changing and even though it was a 

brisk morning everyone had a great walk. 

 

Our Walking Club with the Fox River in the background. 
New Hires 
 Most of my time this month has been taken up training our 3, soon to be 4 

new hires.  All of them are learning the ropes at different times since they all 

started during different weeks.  They are all learning well and quickly, and we are 

happy to have each of them here at the library! 


